
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 
FRIDAY 8th DECEMBER, 2023 

CRC Article 28 – All children have the right to learn. 
 

4th December, 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday 8th December 2023, we are inviting children and adults to take part in the, ‘Save 
the Children Christmas Jumper Day’.  
 
Children and adults can wear their silliest, sparkliest or cosiest Christmas sweaters and 
make a donation via Parent Pay.  All monies raised will support the ‘Save the Children’ 
charity.   
 
A ready-made Christmas jumper can be worn, or any jumper, t-shirt, sweatshirt or cardigan 
can be decorated with tinsel, glitter or homemade decorations to create a unique crafty 
look.  
 
Please visit https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day to discover more 
about the appeal. 
 
Children will also be invited to wear their Christmas Jumpers once again on the following 
days: 
 
Christmas Lunch day – Wednesday 13th December; 
 
Last day of term -  Tuesday 19th December. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs. L. Boulton 
Head Teacher 
 

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day

